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March 15, 2017 

Mr. Miles S. Nadal 
Founder, Chairman & CEO 
Peerage Capital Group & 
Peerage Business Partners 
1325 Lawrence Avenue East, Suite 200 
Toronto, Ontario M3A 1C6 

Dear Miles, 

I trust this note finds you well. I am writing you today to express the Schulich School of 
Business' continued appreciation for all of your support and impact on the growth and 
success of our School. 

When the School's presence was first established in the downtown core in 1994, I hosted an 
inaugural breakfast event on the 5th floor of 222 Bay Street to commemorate the historic 
occasion. In my opening remarks, which I entitled "The Learning Organization - Investing 

in the Future", I said that as a School "we have never lost sight of our mission to offer 
accessible and relevant programs to future and practicing managers". The Centre opened 
as a place designed to meet the future needs of the business community and it certainly has 
delivered. The opportunities the new site extended to the School to expand its ties into the 
business community, become more accessible, and expand our range of programs were 
significant and continue to be. 

In 1996, your pledge was both unique and path breaking. The gift elevated the Centre to a 
new level of ability and capacity. Since that time, the Miles S. Nadal Management Centre, 
located at 222 Bay Street, has welcomed thousands of students, alumni, executives and 
leaders to take part in the Schulich learning experience, either at the Executive Education­
level or at the Master's-level. As well, the Miles S. Nadal Management Centre has become 
home to a very distinguished and innovative collection of art and is the annual venue for a 
juried art exhibition, Art@Suite 500. Your donation of $1 million to establish the Miles S. 
Nadal Centre was a milestone moment in our School's history and will forever be a part of 
our legacy of excellence. In addition, your generous contributions to fund the expansion and 
refurbishing of the Centre, in 2007, have ensured that the Centre has remained leading-edge 
for our students. 

Miles, your contribution to York, as well as other community organizations, has inspired 
other donors to come forward to support our School and realize the incredible impact of 
supporting higher education. Thank you for your support and collaboration. 

Warm regards, 

Dezso J. Horvath, PhD, CM 
Dean 
Tanna H. Schulich Chair in Strategic Management 
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